
 
 

RESUMPTION OF 2.6 GHz FREQUENCY 

SPECTRUM AUCTION  

Publication of Information Memorandum 
 

The Nigerian Communications Commission, NCC, on behalf of the Federal 

Government of Nigeria, hereby inform parties interested in participating in the 

Auction of Frequency Spectrum Licenses in the 2.6 GHz band that the process has 

resumed.   

 

The Information Memorandum, (IM) giving details of the requirements, revised 

Timetable, and the Auction Process, has been published on the Commission’s 

Website. 

 

Interested applicants are advised to download the document from the website, 

and be guided accordingly  

 

 

Signed: 

 

Dr. Eugene Juwah 

Executive Vice Chairman/CEO 


